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Dear Students,  
 
Each year at this time we provide you with (1) Annual Notifications, (2) Updated 
Institutional Policies, and (3) Reminders of Important Policies for your review and to stay 
informed. Thank you in advance for reviewing all sections carefully and understanding what 
is expected of you as a community member. 
 

Annual Notifications: 
 
First, the Annual Notification of the Student Code of Conduct and CAS College Policies. The 
purpose of the Code of Conduct at Lewis & Clark College is to establish clear expectations 
for behavior that fosters academic and communal integrity. We also encourage you to review 
the college’s Institutional Policies.  
 
Second, our Annual Notification of Alcohol and Other Drug Information, compiled by the 
team in Health Promotions and Wellness. This notification is in line with our commitment to 
promoting the health and well-being of the entire college community. This notice contains 
information about alcohol and drug policy, treatment resources, health and legal 
consequences related to the use of various substances, and other related information to all 
community members. 
 

Updated Institutional Policies: 
 
Recently updated this year, please take the time to review these policies in particular: 

• Weapons Policy 
• Fire Safety Policy 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JWC0oXVDlWdvOQWJFI6RFKZfh9wVV0mnN0m396i9pEj5v2nyumUqbvWyP7tsycVDCIW1jLPJoHdGIsBTyk9ugiSr9d9a0AMnBKgMxzUVBntyxhx03uZUpYnNm2Y8DvOsuVPiixwA6YJHvpBUbTKXgFrC2o6hGDv-xEuwY9d4EJ9W0MRAuJPTNvZMhOKYiBoImCEX6jIq0PBAAy79JNL5xD7HwnOngkH4VYELtAJ1tqpVhycD2kB5B28f0Hy6GeNGOleFTCHVBupy7PBksii9VA==&c=xzJqtCP0eaV_lFZ5rl2wxcA9K7QLPvgADrKwCcAAAxKSZVpPaMvvIA==&ch=KLbAGRXGk2W99hZryxOFZiugN0GcsR0lXwIIy6TXc8AsqcIK9gg_gA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JWC0oXVDlWdvOQWJFI6RFKZfh9wVV0mnN0m396i9pEj5v2nyumUqbsMH3V5Zw6JG9KUCFBlcEa3z4Xq87YOaDG-nz1LxMse1Ub5BIserY8wti5QBuJmqUTECD7J_hk_Xpo3IVEfigHWtdbmCJSXAKKeVZJPZpU8c-4o4rzinqQ3nV_HplXfsc3KZe-7J6U8qzWpIKYIeiEy4e67NAbGBPqkn1Bwk0XQF_p7FJSKRjsQPqxHTs-H2rpa0Ys1sJ-GcpugUVgKsaZNSBvoXYGlWJRguzI1UJJZ7HT5RtJuz-IQ=&c=xzJqtCP0eaV_lFZ5rl2wxcA9K7QLPvgADrKwCcAAAxKSZVpPaMvvIA==&ch=KLbAGRXGk2W99hZryxOFZiugN0GcsR0lXwIIy6TXc8AsqcIK9gg_gA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JWC0oXVDlWdvOQWJFI6RFKZfh9wVV0mnN0m396i9pEj5v2nyumUqbsMH3V5Zw6JG8bkFp6LrSa8D28tR8BqwLAID-T2QJ-EecpDFJQNc5KvU7Lz2g_uc-AXXPPmwLP3mp4avr5qwVVKQreGuMXlpT0k5uThbhR8H&c=xzJqtCP0eaV_lFZ5rl2wxcA9K7QLPvgADrKwCcAAAxKSZVpPaMvvIA==&ch=KLbAGRXGk2W99hZryxOFZiugN0GcsR0lXwIIy6TXc8AsqcIK9gg_gA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JWC0oXVDlWdvOQWJFI6RFKZfh9wVV0mnN0m396i9pEj5v2nyumUqbvM05KYH1IlbIaP1zC2E8p3AVleufcOMppjptZV3qhjSDBqaPS9cs2Nco4mY1wDy1fG4djy8MtgCW0p6e1IkqTbyKUziPF3S3u-zHnUmTs-fHOtVIa4OIyvbV7ryldJXxWKYrPIe7eTiZKzEX6T2dDDCqk-l5OJGkg==&c=xzJqtCP0eaV_lFZ5rl2wxcA9K7QLPvgADrKwCcAAAxKSZVpPaMvvIA==&ch=KLbAGRXGk2W99hZryxOFZiugN0GcsR0lXwIIy6TXc8AsqcIK9gg_gA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JWC0oXVDlWdvOQWJFI6RFKZfh9wVV0mnN0m396i9pEj5v2nyumUqbvM05KYH1Ilbjcc1ReRNLhw8VXEtvg7SRr3RZl6rxQhz2MHz0evFNGi7CWnz1TtdMlDnVXDrEhn1IniEP2Gfrb8--7uGppwBMbfyN39RGaPfS-9EzFxpZVhLU0WRtOMACD5pZD94PhlQkZHVk9nUxL0=&c=xzJqtCP0eaV_lFZ5rl2wxcA9K7QLPvgADrKwCcAAAxKSZVpPaMvvIA==&ch=KLbAGRXGk2W99hZryxOFZiugN0GcsR0lXwIIy6TXc8AsqcIK9gg_gA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JWC0oXVDlWdvOQWJFI6RFKZfh9wVV0mnN0m396i9pEj5v2nyumUqbvM05KYH1IlbpKb3GCTtZ94iVTqFcKxYs0S1wCDQoNts4WKGZWSRNHvHmGo8DAsxFp0FA8bFgCVvx8UsNa_a-Tc56L9brD6GK3QYw-xhETRjilJV1MVJeSxCP7GZ2PvA-ND52yOqAX5ciEnF4kh3Umv56i_aXZafvM8-DQh6I_tWx93UOKELPTM9lx4T6bzN1SMH5PdU0BgQ2DZwF040EjyNcXK8pRPC2spA9Xu-UV49CGz6s-SQR3BrK6WmHZXkIGmb21c_XIEnzZW2AFBm4jsTrjJtdfzVL_k5NHw7bA7rDD80nwTqUrA=&c=xzJqtCP0eaV_lFZ5rl2wxcA9K7QLPvgADrKwCcAAAxKSZVpPaMvvIA==&ch=KLbAGRXGk2W99hZryxOFZiugN0GcsR0lXwIIy6TXc8AsqcIK9gg_gA==


        

 

A special thanks to the students and staff who served on committees to review both 
the Code of Conduct and various policies! Community feedback is vital in shaping how 
we want to see the Lewis & Clark community expectations grow and change to meet our 
community’s needs. If you are interested in serving on a committee to give feedback on the 
Code of Conduct or other policies, please email srr@lclark.edu to be added to our feedback 
listserv.  
 

Reminders: 
 

• For those of you who are living on campus this year, the Residential Handbook is also 
an important resource.  

• And for ALL students: for bias, Title IX, policy violations, or student welfare within our 
community, please report a concern here.  

 
 
As we wrap up the first month of classes and students are settling into the new academic 
year, we in the Division of Student Life hope that these notifications and reminders will assist 
you in being a more informed student in our academic community. Please reach out to us if 
you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

 

   

Benjamin C. Meoz, Ph.D. 
Associate Vice President for Campus Life and Senior Associate Dean of Students 
 
Jessica Carron 
Assistant Dean for Campus Life and Director of Student Rights and Responsibilities  
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